For any number of reasons there is no justification in allowing a known cruel, wasteful, unnecessary and now known conduit of
infectious disease to be allowed to continue without the simple regulation outlined in this bill. It is simply not worth the known risks
of another jump point that could cause serious damage to human health and economy for the tiny economic benefit fur farming
provides a very few individuals, All this for a product that nobody needs and few want .....



